
 

 

 
 
 
Kristy Old 
CWP Renewables Pty Ltd 
PO Box 1708 
Newcastle 
NSW 2300 
 
28 March 2018 
 
Dear Kristy, 
 
Thank you for your site visit with the Commissioners on Wednesday 21 March 2018.  
 
The Commission requires additional information to assist with its assessment of the proposal. 
 
The Commission requests that they are provided with the following additional photomontages 
outlined in the table below to assist in its consideration of visual impacts: 
 

Residence Direction of photomontage Most impacting turbines (Layout 1) 
282 Facing SW (same as wireframe) 98,76 
60 Facing NE 25,62,45,111 

144 Facing NE 25,62,45,111 
26 Facing NW and Facing East NW – 79,72,19,65 and East – 25,62 

165 Facing NW and Facing East NW – 79,72,19,65 and East – 25,62 
166 Facing NW and Facing East NW – 79,72,19,65 and East – 25,62 
62 Facing NE  79,72,19,65 

260 Facing NW (same as wireframe) 98,76,79,65,19,72 
142 Facing West 76,98 

 
The photomontages should indicate the residence number and the turbine numbers. They shall be 
printed at A0 size and electronic copies shall be sent to the Commission. 
 
The Commission requests that they are provided with a list of the difference in distances between 
turbine locations in Layout Option 1 and Layout Option 2, for each turbine that appears in both 
Layout Options. 
 
The Commission requests that the applicant provides a plan indicating land ownership across the 
site. This plan should indicate the extent of land ownership for project landowners, residence 
numbers and the location of turbines and their numbers. 
 
The Commission requires the above additional information by Wednesday 11th April 2018. 
Should the Commission require any further information in addition to these requests it will contact 
you as soon as possible.  
 
If you would like to discuss any of the above requests please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Matthew Todd-Jones 
Senior Planning Officer 


